
 

Come along and join us for an afternoon in Africa! 

 

You will have the opportunity to: 

 

Draw animals that live in Africa 

Make an African necklace 

Listen to African music 

Taste African fruit. 

 

Our parent/carer session will be on 

Tuesday 21 November 2023 

1.45 pm until 2.45 pm 

In the School Hall 

  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Please go directly to the hall via the top gate 

Unfortunately, we request that younger siblings/babies are not brought 

along to the session for health and safety reasons 

Year 2 Parent/Carer session ‘An afternoon in Kenya’ 

Name of child__________________________________ 

I will be attending the Afternoon in Africa session 

 

I am unable to attend the Afternoon in Africa session 

Name________________________________________ 


